
From: Griffin Handley <griffinhandley@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 12:41 PM 
To: Murray, Kevin <KMurray@StamfordCT.gov> 
 

Subject: Stamford Little League  
  
We would like to place drink vending machines by Pepsi at Springdale and Chestnut 
Hill Park.  
 
The main goal is to provide water, Gatorade and assorted drinks to players and 
families who may have forgotten to pack something or need more.  
 
The Springdale concessions does open for majors games every other Saturday.  
Chestnut Hill Park did not open last year and I plan to keep it closed. 
 
Parents do not want to work it.  And, we no longer cook.  
 
I do not have a personal relationship with Pepsi.  I saw the vending machine at Terry 
Connors and called.  If it is successful, they said they can "give back" a donation. 
They may buy a banner as well. 
 
Hopefully both parks will benefit from this convenience factor. 
 
If successful, I hope to expand to other fields but only where it makes sense. 
 
I am 50 with 4 kids and sometimes we cannot get to Costco to fill the concession 
stand. This will guarantee some options on a hot day. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Griffin Handley 
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